Mid-Valley Genealogical Society November 12, 1983

The November meeting of the Mid-Valley Genealogical Society was called to order by President, Major Beard. The minutes of the October meeting were read and approved.

The treasurer reported a balance in the general fund of \$455.19 and a balance of \$26 in the petty cash fund.

Old Business:

Danelle Knight requested that the membership submit their five generation charts to her so that she could continue to keep our file up to date.

Charles Dodge, Book Committee Chairman, asked for input from the members so that he and his committee could have a better idea of the kind of books that she committee could consider purchasing.

Becky Kiger, Vice-President and member of the new browchure committee, presented a proposed format for a new leaflet to be printed to alert people to the functions of the Mid-Valley Genealogical Society. Recommendations were to be that dues would be increased from \$2 to \$\frac{1}{2}\$\$\text{with a \$6}\$\$ charge for couples. This increase would become effective as of 1 January 1984. A second recommendation would be that a \$1 fee be asked of those visitors who use our library without being members of the society. After a brief discussion of these recommendations by the membership, a unanimous vote was cast to adopt the brochure presented by the committee.

Joan Mueller is doing indexing of the 1903 Corvallis Times and Corvallis Gazette-Times.

We acknowledge gifts to the book fund from Mrs. Mary Peffer and Joan Mueller. The society gives them hearty thanks for their kindness.

New Business:

Edna Wiese, Chairman of the Nominating Committee, presented the new slate of officers for 1984. They are as follows:

The President, Major Beard, thanksed Edna and her committee Virginia Hoeye and Velma Parsons, for their success in locating

members to serve.

Vice- President, Becky Kiger introduced Mildred Hawkins who presented a program on the preservation and restoration of materials.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,
Martha M. Marsh, secretary

Nomination of Mid-Valley Genealogical Society Officers for 1984.

Submitted by Virginia Hoeye Velma Parsons Edna E. Wiese

Nominating Committee